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 12th January 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are inviting all our Year 4 children to attend a sleepover on Friday 24th February 2023.  The main 
purpose of this is to promote their independence and for children to have the chance to spend the night 
with their friends. We will also use these funds to support the Year 4 curriculum work.  
 
The children will arrive at school on Friday 24th February at 5pm. They will need a sleeping bag or duvet, 
a pillow, a toothbrush and toothpaste, their pyjamas and some clean clothes for the following day.  
 
Once the children arrive, a dinner of pizza and chips will be provided, and the children will take part 
in games and craft activities. There will also be an opportunity to watch a film and have a snack, as 
well as some hot chocolate in the main hall. Children will then get changed into their pyjamas for bed 
and settle down, where they will be supervised by staff who will sleep in separate rooms close by.  
 
The following morning, children will be provided with some breakfast and will need to be collected by 
9.30am. 
 
In order for this event to take place, a contribution of £10 is required. This is to cover the cost of meals 
and craft activities.  
 
If you wish for your child to attend, please make the payment via Parentmail, making sure to tick the 

permission box at checkout.  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Best wishes 

Mr Rathe & Miss Davies 

Year 4 Class Teachers 

 
 


